Honorable mayor and City Council

My name is James McKenzie I'm here speaking on behalf myself about the Regina
Transit Master Plan one of my concerns is the current on-demand pilot project on a
route, not all transit customers have Cell phones | do not have a cellphone there is a on
demand phone number but is not made public for people who do not have a cellphone |
hope they change this when they add more transit routes.

Regina transit buses should not be on 11 Avenues it is hard to transfer on other buses
in mobility device when bus operators are letting other transit customers on board
before letting the mobility device off the bus when other transit customers can use the
back door and us that use mobility device miss our transfers.

having Regina transit buses transferring in different parts of Downtown will make it hard
for transit customers that use mobility devices it depends on the street the transfer are
on it is how wide the street is that why there should be one transit Terminal Downtown
that what like about Saskatoon before | move from Saskatoon end of august 2010 it was
safer to transfer to different buses it was close off to cars.

Thank you from James McKenzie



